
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

 
 
The Book Fair will be arriving in school soon, with hundreds of new children’s books to browse and buy. 
 
You can visit the book fair in the school hall from 3pm – 3:30pm on Monday 11th October – Thursday 14th 
October.  
 
There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting from only £2.99, 
there’s sure to be a book for everyone.   
 
Don’t forget that every book you buy will help us to get free books for our school library and reading areas.   
 
You can pay easily and securely for when you attend the Fair by making an online payment here. Select 
Meridian Primary School from the drop down menu.  
 
If you’re unable to visit the Book Fair, you can pay for any books from home using the online parent pay 
system on the Scholastic website. Books will be delivered to school and sent home with your child. Click 
here to access the book fair from home.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the book fair! 
 
The Meridian team 

 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1173213

